CITY OF ALAMEDA
OPEN GOVERNMENT COMMISSION

ANNUAL PUBLIC REPORT

Under the City of Alameda’s “Sunshine Ordinance”, Article VIl of Chapter Il of the Alameda Municipal
Code, the Open Government Commission is to prepare an Annual Public Report to be placed on the
City’s website and made generally available to the public in printed form of alleged violations of the
Ordinance that were brought to the attention of the Commission during the previous calendar year. The
Report shall identify the nature of the alleged violation, the relief sought, the disposition thereof and the
location of all records relevant to each complaint.

During 2015, there was only one complaint. That complaint alleged that the City Council had violated
Section 2-92.2 (d) of the Ordinance by not responding to a request for public records within three
business days either by providing the information requested or explaining how, when and by whom the
information would be provided. The complaint also alleged the City Council had violated Section 2-
92.15 of the Ordinance that requires email requests for records to be acknowledged with an email reply
to the sender. The complaint did not indicate what relief was requested. The Commission heard the
complaint at its meeting on October 14, 2015 and determined that the complaint was unfounded. The
records relevant to this complaint are located in the City Clerk’s Office.
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